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Response to Request for Information 

 
Reference FOI 002938 
Date 5 November 2018 
 

SOX Streetlighting 
 
 
Request: 
 
1.  What is your best estimate of the percentage of all streetlights that are SOX, in 

the area for which the Council is responsible? 
 35% 
 
2.  What is your best estimate of the number of SOX streetlights in the area the 

Council is responsible for?  
 10,496 
 
3.  Are you continuing to maintain your existing SOX streetlights, i.e. by replacing 

with new SOX tubes/components etc. rather than replacing with LED/SON 
etc.? 
Currently replacing lamps/ components on failure. Tender due out to replace 
them with LED lanterns. 

 
4.  Are you planning any new installations of SOX streetlights in the forseeable 

future? 
 No 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 


